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SALMON ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON KLAMATH RIVER FALL CHINOOK 
WORKGROUP PROGRESS REPORT AND RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
The Salmon Advisory Subpanel (SAS) discussed the Klamath River Fall Chinook Workgroup 
(KRWG) progress report. The SAS supports the use of item 1, Current Harvest Control Rule with 
a Range of Buffers, for planning 2025 ocean salmon fisheries.  For the remaining options, the SAS 
supports further development, but a portion of the SAS has initial hesitation regarding item 2, the 
Sub-Basin Management Approach.  
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